
 

 

 
 
Monday 13th Feb 2023 
 

Re: Non-Uniform Day for Culture Day Friday 3rd March 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our work around inclusivity, our school has decided to have a week of celebrations 
related to our many school cultures – culminating in a very special celebration on Friday 3rd 
March.   
On this day, we will have a non-uniform day where we would like to encourage all students to 
come in their traditional cultural clothing.  This can be anything from traditional garments to 
national sports top, or even wearing the colours of their country’s flag. All pupils are welcome to 
come to school out of uniform in whatever garments that represents their culture. There is no 
charge for this day. 
 
Whilst your child can wear their own clothes to school we would ask that you ensure that they 
still dress appropriately. 
 
Thank you for your support in our school event.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Huw Powell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


